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SCHOOL CHOICE PROGRAM 2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR 

SCHOOL CHOICE APPLICATION IS CLOSED.  Notification to families 
will be the week of June 23rd. 

 
2025-2026 DYRSD School Choice Application 

 
On April 7, 2025, the Dennis-Yarmouth School Committee voted to participate in the 
2025-2026 School Choice Program. The following timeline and procedures are as follows, 
and is in line with the DYRSD Policy JFBB - School Choice.   
 
April 18, 2025:  Information on the number of school choice seats at each school and at 
each grade level will be determined.  Please note that not all grade levels will have open 
seats. 
 

SCHOOL CHOICE SEATS FOR 2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR 

 Kindergarten Grade 1 Grade 2 Grade 3 

Station Avenue 6 seats 0 seats 2 seats 0 seats 

M.E. Small 5 seats 5 seats 5 seats 5 seats 

Ezra H. Baker 4 seats 1 seat 0 seats 4 seats 

 

 Grade 4 Grade 5 Grade 6 Grade 7 

DYIMS 4 seats 0 seats 0 seats 4 seats 

 

 Grade 8 Grade 9 Grade 10 Grades 11 & 12 

D-Y High 5 seats 5 seats 5 seats 0 seats 

 
The DYRSD elementary school assignment by street can be found here.  If you are a 
resident of the Dennis-Yarmouth School District, but you want your child to attend a 
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https://forms.gle/sMbTiokREa659eAT6
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different elementary school within our district that you are not assigned to, you will need to 
fill out the school choice application. 
 
April 28, 2025:  2025-2026 DYRSD School Choice Application Opens. Please note that 
the older form used previously for school choice is no longer accepted. 
 
June 13, 2025:  2025-2026 DYRSD School Choice Application Closes. 
 
The selection of non-resident students for admission will be in the form of a random 
drawing when the number of requests exceeds the number of available spaces.  There 
will be two drawings for this purpose.  The first will take place during the last week of the 
current school year but no later than July 1st.  The second will be conducted during the 
week immediately preceding the opening of the next school year and will be based on the 
possibility of unexpected additional openings. 
 
Students accepted will be notified by telephone and follow-up letter and must register no 
later than 10 calendar days after a drawing date. 
 
The application process will be handled by the Office of the Superintendent, and not the 
individual schools. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Sarah Miller, Executive Assistant to the 
Superintendent at 508-398-7605 or millers@dy-regional.k12.ma.us. 
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